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Tadley School PTA

Minutes of the meeting held on Tuesday 28th January 2014

Present:
Melissa Stroud, Justine Woods, Jackie Wood, Jim Lees-Smith, Justin Nicel, Christine McGarvie and Mike Paine.
1. 
Apologies for absence:
Jo Baldwin, Helen McIntyre, Jackie Wood, Su Potter, Lucy Edwards, Lauren Purnell, Jo Horvath, Paul Roberts, Helen Robinson, Caroline Nash, Kay Meakes, Amanda Davies, Sam Ford, Naomi Clegg, Clare Hawkins, Dan Wirth, Olivia Doyle, Rhoda Elvin and Liz Wirth. 
2. 
Minutes of Previous Meeting:
Approved 
3.  
Treasurer’s Report

There is £6,615.72 in the current account and £34,886.50 in the savings account. 

The Christmas Challenge raised £219, and a cheque for £23.47 has arrived from Yellow Moon.

The KS1 playground equipment cost £230.85, and no invoice has been received yet for the purchase of the bikes and scooters.

PTA UK membership paid for at £107, which includes insurance.

4.  
100 Club

Jim has been working hard to get this running. Some people have expressed an interest, but not paid up. The fund may fluctuate as more people join. The draw was made with the following result: David Bennett £7, Jo Lafford £4, Melissa Stroud £2.

5.  
Funding Requests
Miss Wheaton has requested a further £72 to extend the number of children who can benefit from Reading Eggs, this includes new pupils and pupils higher up the school. APPROVED

Miss Ash has requested £150 to buy multiple copies of books to start a reading club. This may be books like Harry Potter, which will be used in the library as well. APPROVED

Miss Ash has requested funding to purchase a mini-bus for the school. The initial cost may be £6K to £8K. The bus would be used to transport children to out-of-school activities including sporting events and choir performances. Currently a mini-bus is borrowed from The Hurst, or parents have to help with the transportation. Mike suggested the PTA may like to look at funding the running of the mini-bus for the first two years to insure that it is kept on the road and used. As this is a big purchase, an email will be sent with further information.
6. Race Night
Friday 28th February at 7.15pm for 7.30pm start. Melissa will arrange the flyer and send this out in the book bags. Tickets can be purchased up-front, costing £2 which includes the first bet. A float will be needed. ACTION Christine

Helpers – Jo Baldwin, Melissa, Mike and Justin. This is a Bring Your Own event and adults only.

7.  
Easter Egg Hunt
It has been questioned as to whether this event should still run, and if it should be funded by the PTA. Please email Melissa if you wish to pass on any comments.

8.  
Clothing bag
Clare will arrange a date for this. The lorry will arrive on the same day as the donations do, so minimum disruption to the school.

9.  
Summer Fete
Friday 13th June. Currently there is no-one to run the raffle. Christine is willing to support whoever volunteers. Letters will need to be sent out soon.

The stalls committee is also needing volunteers, this is currently only Melissa and Jackie.
10.  
PTA Award
It has been decided that the PTA Award will support one of the learning behaviours of the school. This term it will be 'creativity'. A pupil will be chosen from each Key Stage to receive the honour which will include a medal for them to keep. Melissa and Justin will attend an assembly before the Easter Holidays to present the awards. Melissa will also prepare a PowerPoint presentation to inform the pupils of the award and what will be looked for in order to win the award.

11.  
Next Meeting
The next meeting will be on Tuesday 25th February, 7.30pm for 7.45pm start.

Meeting finished at 8.40pm
